
 
 

The PTFA would like to invite our parents/grandparents/carers 
to an Afternoon Tea and Pamper session at Robins Lane on 

Wednesday 15th March from 2pm. 
Our friends from ‘Body Shop at Home’ will be on site with lots of 

products to sample,  
advice and maybe even a bit of pampering. 

We are hoping that a couple of local businesses will also support 
our event and you could even choose to spoil yourself with a well 
earned gift ahead of Mothers Day or buy some goodies for some-

one else.   
Money generated from sales of products on the day will be gifted 
to the PTFA and in turn this money will be spent on the children 

in school.  
We look forward to seeing lots of you on the day.  
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